
To whom it may concern 
 
I am in support of the 10 cent deposit on drink containers. 
 
I believe it will go a long way towards helping to achieve a higher percentage of products 
being recycled. 
 
I lived in Vancouver, Canada from 2005 to 2008 and experienced this system first hand from 
both a "check out chick" perspective and a consumer perspective and found that it worked 
really well.  
 
For those not interested in recycling $0.10 is not a lot extra to pay on a beverage and for those 
who are interested or want to fundraise for schools etc there is extra incentive to do so. When 
there is a value on an item it is easier for people not to see it as just rubbish. 
 
I believe if we are going to make it well into the next century we are going to need to make a 
lot of changes. The 10 cent deposit scheme is a very easy step in the right direction. 
Thanks for taking the time to read my email, I really appreciate it. 
 
Regards  
Sarah Anderson 
 


